
 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION FOR STUDENTS AND VISITORS regarding the Corona Pandemic 

 

INFORMATION FOR STUDENTS AND VISITORS  
REGARDING THE CORONA PANDEMIC 
 

You have got an appointment at the Ruhr-Universität Bochum (RUB).  

To keep you and others healthy in times of COVID-19, the following rules apply: 

 Under the following circumstances you are not allowed to enter the RUB campus or RUB facilities: 

o If you yourself are/have been ill with COVID-19 (until the end of the quarantine period 
defined by the health authority „Gesundheitsamt“ in charge) 

o If you have been in contact with a person suffering from COVID-19 (until the end of the 
quarantine period defined by the public health department „Gesundheitsamt“ in charge) 

o During the quarantine period after a stay abroad, the RUB campus and facilities may not 
be entered. 

 In case of symptoms of a respiratory infection (including mild symptoms), and in case of recently 
developed odour or taste disorders please contact the person in charge of your appointment by phone 
or e-mail to re-schedule. 

 Come to the appointment by yourself (without an accompanying person unless assistance is needed 
e.g. for (severely) disabled persons. In this case please discuss the according arrangements in 
advance with the person in charge of your appointment).  

 Bring a face mask and wear it if the distance to other people is less than 1.5 m. 

 Go straight to the appointment. 

 Only use lifts by yourself (exception: if assistance is needed, see above).  

 Please be on time and keep a distance of at least 1.5 m to other persons during waiting times. 

 Avoid shaking hands and other physical contact. 

 Leave the RUB campus / RUB facility directly after your appointment.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation!  
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